
You are invited to join us at our
KS1 Maths morning on Tuesday

18th March at 8.40am.

 We will share with you
information about the maths

strategies your child uses and
then you will have the

opportunity to join your child in
their maths lesson. 

Please enter via the KS1 entrance
from 8.30am. 

KS1 & THE ORCHARD
MATHS MORNING

WE HOPE YOU 
CAN JOIN US!


